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Message:
I am writing to express my strong
dissent regarding the proposed mid-
decade redistricting in Texas,
commonly referred to as "Jerry
meandering." This action is a
blatant attempt to manipulate
electoral outcomes for partisan
gain, directly undermining the
principles of fair representation
and democratic integrity.
It is particularly alarming that
this initiative was reportedly
requested by President Donald Trump
himself, pressuring the Governor to
engage in what is undeniably a
corrupt and unconstitutional
activity. This transparent power
grab, aimed at securing additional
seats for one party, makes a mockery
of the electoral process and the
will of the people.
Such an egregious abuse of power
erodes public trust and sets a
dangerous precedent. I urge you to
immediately halt these efforts and
uphold your duty to serve all
Texans, not just a partisan agenda.




